
 

TWU-IAM Association Fleet Service Negotiating 
Committee Update 
 
Brothers and sisters,  
Your Fleet Service Association Negotiating Committee met this week in 
Dallas to continue writing and reconciling contract language.  
 
We are closely examining every article and section of the agreements. As 
anticipated, this is a challenging process but we are united in our efforts to 
ensure an industry leading contract for all TWU-IAM Association members 
at American Airlines.  
 
As we await the Company’s initial proposals, all Negotiating Committees 
will meet again the week of September 28th in Chicago. All members will be 
advised of future scheduled meetings.  
 
We thank all members for their patience and continued solidarity. 

 
In solidarity,  
 
Mark Baskett Mike Fairbanks Pete Hogan  
Tim Hughes Mike Mayes Steve Miller 
Brian Oyer Pat Rezler Art Risley  
Andre Sutton Rodney Walker Bill Wilson


